
 

 

 

 

BOL Governor welcomes German Ambassador and 

 Australian Ambassador to Lao PDR 

  

On 10th March 2020 Mr. Sonexay Sitphaxay Governor of the Bank of the Lao PDR 

met Mr. Jen Lutkenherm German Ambassador and Mr.  Jean- Bernard Carrasaco, 

Australian Ambassador to Lao PDR respectively at the Bank of the Lao PDR. 

The meeting focused on issues of mutual interest, including  exchange the views on 

financial assistance and cooperation through Microfinance Project for the Rural Areas –

Access Finance for the Poor (MRA-AFP) which have been jointly supported by  Germany 

and Australia. 

Governor Sonexay expressed appreciation to both Ambassadors for their support 

and cooperation rendered to the Bank of the Lao PDR in the field of microfinance which 

has significantly contributed to promoting financial access for the poor to finance. He also 

wished foreign guests great success during their diplomatic missions in Lao PDR. 

 

 

 


